
Pima County Sheriff ’s Department  

 

 
For further information contact the Public Information Office at (520) 237-3740 
or pcsdpio@sheriff.pima.gov. 
 

Pima County Sheriff’s Department 
1750 E. Benson Highway Tucson, Arizona 85714 

Phone:  (520) 351-4600               Fax: (520) 351-8595 
Twitter: @pimasheriff                 www.pimasheriff.org 

Mark D. Napier,  Sheriff  
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

Fatal Motorcycle Collision on Mt. Lemmon 

Highway 
August 17, 2020 

 

On August 16, 2020, at about 8:45 a.m., Deputies responded to a single motorcycle 

collision on Mt. Lemmon Highway at milepost 6. The preliminary investigation revealed 

that the operator failed to negotiate a turn and collided with a guardrail.  The operator, 

19-year-old Michael Iuro, was transported to a local hospital, where he later died. 

 

Traffic Unit detectives responded and took over the investigation, and Mt. Lemmon 

Hwy. was closed for several hours. 

 

 


